
Web Coordinator Report for AWSC Meeting on March 20, 2021 

 

I am honored to start my new position as web coordinator.  I am excited to learn 

about the “back end” of our website.  I have the help and support of the past web 

coordinator, Nancy P and our web technician, Kathi D.   I use the slogans One Day 

At A Time and First Things First quite a bit.  I feel that I am in a learning mode 

now, but hope to feel more comfortable with the intricacies of the website soon.   

I have had the opportunity to answer a few “contact us” emails.  If I can’t answer 

the question I forward the email to the appropriate person. 

I will be keeping the events calendar up to date – please contact me if you have 

something to add. 

I would like to hold a web committee meeting sometime in the future.  I have so 

many ideas – I would also like to hear from all of you. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and support! 

Ellen V 

 


